Dear Thermalito Unified Elementary School District Partners,

| hope this email finds you well. We invite you to participate in our Invitation for Bid
IFB#MLK24 for Fresh Produce.

Please see below for additional information. Thank you for your continued support and
commitment to our students; we look forward to your participation.

INVITATION TO BID
June 14th, 2024

To: Interested Providers

The Thermalito Unified Elementary School District (TUESD) (“District”) is soliciting
proposals for the following:

PROJECT:

IFB#MLK24
Dairy
BACKGROUND:
The District is located in Butte County and has an estimated student enroliment for the
2024 - 2025 school year of approximately 1,500 students. The District has 4 delivery
sites. The District is seeking Bids from qualified companies to procure and deliver
products. This IFB defines the Program (as defined below), the products, and the

services that are being sought from the Bidders and generally outlines the Program
requirements.

We encourage you to visit our website htips://www.thermalito.org/tue for more

information about the District.

BID INFORMATION:

For more information about our bid, please visit our Procurement \Webpage.



https://www.thermalito.org/tue
https://www.thermalito.org/domain/154

